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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

 

REQUEST FOR INTERIM STUDY PROPOSAL 

 

 

 

DATE:  06/25/2025 

 

BY REPRESENTATIVE(S):  

 

Daniel Pae, Emily Gise 

      

TOPIC OF THE PROPOSAL: 

 

HB 1575 Implementation 

 

EXPLANATORY COMMENTS ON THE SCOPE OF THE STUDY PROPOSAL: 

 

This interim study will examine the implementation of HB 1575, which calls for a 

feasibility study on creating a more coordinated and efficient process for 

determining eligibility across programs like SNAP, TANF, Medicaid, WIC, 

LIHEAP, and childcare subsidies. As stewards of taxpayer dollars, it is essential 

that we ensure government programs operate efficiently, reduce duplication, and 

serve eligible Oklahomans without unnecessary bureaucracy. This study will 

evaluate progress on the feasibility study, consider cost-effective strategies, and 

identify any regulatory or technological barriers. Our goal is to improve how 

assistance is delivered while upholding accountability, promoting personal 

responsibility, and protecting the integrity of our safety net systems. 

 

IF PRIVATE CITIZENS OR ORGANIZATIONS ARE TO BE NOTIFIED OF MEETING, 

LIST NAMES, ADDRESSES, AND E-MAIL ADDRESSES: 

 

Angela Monson 

amonson@okpolicy.org  
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